
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Malpractice Insurance response
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 4:35:59 PM

 
 

From: kevetterlaw@gmail.com [mailto:kevetterlaw@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 4:33 PM
To: TollefsonBOG@Outlook.com; OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Malpractice Insurance response
 
Dear Judge Tollefson, members of the committee:
I have reviewed the proposed rule, the comments in support, and comments on arguments against. 
There is one minor flaw to address:  many attorneys cannot afford this level of malpractice
insurance.  I currently work part time. I am insured at the level of $200K/$500K.  I make between
$30K-$50K.  I work primarily as a Family Law Guardian ad Litem, Paternity GAL, or Adoption GAL. This
means I am working at about 15-30% the income of other attorneys.  This is not pro bono, but it is
close.  If this rule passes without consideration to those of us working part time and working low
bono, we will not be able to provide services to Courts.  As a Guardian ad Litem, my service is to the
Court.
 
Your servant,
 
Frances W. Kevetter
Attorney at Law
860 S.W. 143rd St.
Burien, WA  98166
Kevetterlaw@gmail.com
 
P (206) 588-3145
F (206) 431-5713
 
 
IMPORTANT/CONFIDENTIAL:  This email message (and any attachments accompanying it) may contain confidential information, including
information protected by attorney/client privilege.  The information is intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s).  Delivery of
this message to anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is not intended to waive any privilege or otherwise detract from the
confidentiality of the message.  If you are not the intended recipient, or if this message has been sent to you in error, do not read, disclose,
reproduce, distribute, disseminate or otherwise use this transmission; rather, please promptly notify the sender by reply email, and then
destroy all copies of the message and its attachments, if any.
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